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WELCOME BACK CLASS OF 96!! YEARBOOK
Even though graduation happens in May, the Grad Class Executive starts work­

ing now! One of our first tasks is to choose a worthy class project. To do so, we 
need all potential grads' input (ie: your suggestions). Each year the graduating 
class takes it upon itself to raise money for a project which will benefit students 
and/or the campus. In the past years, there have been projects such as: light a 
path, adopt a book, opening doors; etc. Suggestions may be submitted to the 
Grad Class Office in room 117 of the SUB,

This year we are looking for student representatives in each faculty. There 
will be more info at a later date. If you are interested in learning more right now, 
please contact the Grad Class '96 at 453-4622.

is looking
for persons interested in 

helping out. Experienced 
or not!!

Meetings will be held 
Tuesday nights @ 6:00 PM
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1Your '96 Executive, 

Daina Debly 
Jeff Clark 

Stacey Coffey 
Tareq Islam
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Undergraduate Psychology SocietyNotice of Proposed Ammendment to the UNB 
Student Union Constitution and Bylaws.
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IThe Undergraduate Psychology Society is currently 

seeking people who meet the following characteristics:
I
1Ammendment reads as follows: I

1. Enjoy meeting new people.
2. Willing to attend dinners and parties sponsored by 

our own generous Student Union.

BIRT council make a constitutional ammendment and give the Grants Subcommittee the 
power to pass Clubs and Societies Constitutions, thereby allowing for easier access to the 
Student Union and creating the Constitution/Grants Subcommittee under the Finance 
Committee (thus keeping constitutional ammendments of the Union Bylaws to the 
constituion committee).
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Memberships only $5 
on sale Sept. 22 & 25 

10:00 - 2:00
BIRT council require members elected to the Executive Committee of the Student Union 
Council to accept Summer full-time positions.

These motions will be heard and dealt with at the Student Union Council meeting scheduled for 
October 17, 1995 at 4:30pm in Room 103 of the Student Union Building on the Fredericton 
campus.

First General Meeting Wednesday September 27, 
Psych Lounge 12:30.

49th ANNUAL UNB Student Union 
Activities Committee
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RED N BLACK REVUE Anyone interested in joining the Activities 
Committee the is a meeting on Friday, September 
22 in room 203 of the SUB.

If you would like to join but cannot make the 
meeting please contact Darryl Kent in rm. 118 of 
the SUB or call 453-4955.
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Submissions for the UNB Student 
Union Page.

Any club or society wishing to make an announcement 
on the Student Union Page please submit a printed copy 
and a computer disk (PC or Mac) with the information on 
it to Darryl Kent in room 118 of the SUB before 12:00pm 
on the Tuesday before the issue you wish to advertise in.

ATTENTION
students check to ensure that

YOUR PHONE # FOR FALL AND WINTER 
SESSION IS CORRECT ON YOUR PERSONAL 
INFO SCREEN (ON LINE REGISTRATION) 
THIS IS FOR ’95-’96 STUDENT DIRECTORY

MMne ittfa fïtea&e catt
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